giving back

11 September 2019

Hamish Campbell
Via email to: fyi-request-11188-b9dfd669@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Hamish

Re: Official Information request - Remuneration of West Auckland Trust
Services employees above $100,000

1. Thank you for your email of 10 September 2019.

2. Your information request is being treated as a request under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA). This means
that if you are not happy with the responses you can proceed to the Ombudsman.

3. LGOIMA provides 20 working days in which to provide a response to the request,
which at times may result in the need for clarification of the request before any
decision is made to release the information requested. We normally do our best
to respond to requests in full within this 20-day timeframe.

4. We will therefore be in contact with you on or before Tuesday 8 October 2019.

Yours sincerely

___Simon Wickham
Chief Executive
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